
AMERICAN BROADCASTING COMPANY 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 

April 16, 1938. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you for your letter reporting 
reception of our station. 

We are always interested in hearing 

from listeners at a distance and we are particularly 
interested in the comments which you make on the 
clarity of reception. 

I am, 

Thanking you for your letter, 

Very truly yours, 

H. H. Lyon 
Chief Techni . 

AFFILIATED WITH THE MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM 


